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May 7, 2015

Adams County News and Information

Adams County to Present Planned Improvements
Along Lowell and Federal Boulevards

Adams County will host a community meeting at South Adams Fire Station, 3365 West 65th
Ave., Denver, on May 14, 5:30 p.m., to present details on two infrastructure improvement
projects along nearby Lowell and Federal Boulevards. The county will improve Lowell
Boulevard from 62nd Avenue to Clear Creek; CDOT’s project will affect Federal Boulevard
between 52nd and 67th Avenues.

The community meeting is intended to inform local residents about the improvements and
provide an opportunity for questions, such as how the project will affect the public and how the
detours will be handled. The CDOT project is currently under construction and the Lowell
Boulevard. improvements will begin the summer of 2016.

For more information, call 720.523.6875 or visit adcogov.org/transportation.
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